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Hello All, 
 
We hope everyone is having a more 
normal Summer this year, and hope 
you all get a chance to get up to our 
land of paradise to enjoy some great 
recreational opportunities the club has 
to offer. 
 
PICNIC TIME: That’s right. We are 
holding our annual summer picnic on 
Aug. 14th. Meal serving should start 
about Noon time, with the auction to 
immediately follow. Mike & Gloria’s 
son Mike Cameron has volunteered his 
catering service for this year’s meal. 
The menu will consist of smoked pig, 
hotdogs, hamburgers and corn on the 
cob. Please bring a dish to pass and or 
a dessert to pass, plus what you want to 
drink. Homemade cookies and pies 
(very popular), gift baskets, interesting, 
usable items, etc. are also needed for 
the auction. Check for any updates or 
changes in times and activities at the 
sign-in box. PLEASE RSVP with Bob 
B. by Aug. 7th if you know or think you 
will be attending the picnic so that we 
may get as accurate a head count as 
possible. 
 
DUES & FEES: We have accepted 20 
new members already this year, with 
our roster currently sitting at 131. 
Current dues: 

 $800 (for any member paying 
in 2 payments, your 2nd 
payment is due by Aug. 1st)  

 Missed work weekend fee $50  
 Cabin tax ($200) is due by 

Aug.15th 
 Camper/tent site (exclusive) fee 

is $100 
 Guest fees are $10 (for any part 

of the day) during this time of 
the yr 

 Propane tanks remain at $100 
If someone needs special arrangements 
for any fee please let me know. ALL 
fees are due within 30 days from date 
incurred. A 10% per month late fee is 
owed the club thereafter. If you are 

unsure or question if you owe anything, 
please contact me. PLEASE remember to 
pick up your member card & button from 
the club mailbox at Bob B.’s camp.  
 
REMINDERS: PLEASE, NO PARKING 
on the State land by the lakes and no 
motors are permitted in or on your vessel 
on Low’s lake (beyond the old Jeep trail 
culverts). Any vessel w/motor must be 
registered. ALL ATV’s must be 
registered & insured (UTV’s insured). 
Please wear your PFD’s & helmets. Also 
please be aware of your speed on club 
roads.  
 
There are still a few member boats that 
have not been identified. If you store 
your boat at the designated storage area 
please make sure your craft is marked 
with your identification. 
 
All members & guests MUST sign the 
logbook at the main gate. Any member 
who is on the lease and did not sign in 
will be asked to return to the main gate 
and sign in. 
 
Camp for SALE: Steve Owen is asking 
$49,500 for fully furnished camp 
(approx. ¾ mile in from front gate on rt. 
Opposite Joe K.‘s driveway). Please 
contact Steve for details at 518-512-
7099. 
 
Our final payment on our loan that the 
club has been making to our partner for 
our property out back (Tract 16) will be 
made on or before the December 1st date. 
There is currently 59 units ($500 per) 
still available. Now would be a good 
time to consider a full share (10 units) or 
to purchase units to equal a full share. If 
you are interested please contact Bob M., 
Al L. or Bob B. PLEASE watch for an 
upcoming info email regarding all the 
“good things” of Sabattis Station. 
 


